
Welcome note  

 

Dear students, 

 

Welcome to the Genitourinary System Course for 3rd year Medical Students. On behalf 

of myself and all course teaching professors I wish you all a pleasant and successful 

learning at the end of your basic years at the faculty of Medicine. The contents of this e-

learning site are intended to help you through your studying journey of the course, so 

please use it as you are instructed to get the maximum benefit. 

 

Course coordinator 

 

Dr. Nisreen Abu Shahin 

Associate professor of Pathology 


